
Howard Lebow third performer in Music series

February 9, 1966

American pianist Howard Lebow has been scheduled as the third performer for the Winter Chamber Music
Series sponsored by the University of California, San Diego. He will give two concerts: Friday, February 18, at
8:00 p.m. in the Humanities-Library Auditorium on the UCSD campus, and Saturday, February 19, at 8:30 p.m. in
Sherwood Hall, La Jolla.

The Friday concert will be preceded at 7:30 pm. by a lecture by Mr. Harry L. Anderson, concert pianist, who
will discuss the Lebow program. Seating for both concerts is $1.25 for UCSD students and $3.00 for general
admission. Seats for the Friday night concert are not reserved. Tickets are available through the Committee for
Arts and Lectures, UCSD, Box 109, La Jolla.

Lebow, born in New Jersey in 1935, received his master's degree from the Julliard School in 1959. He was
awarded the school's highest pianistic honor, the Morris Loeb Memorial Prize.

His musical interests are as widespread as his activities. He is a Fulbright Scholar as well as a linguist and has
composed works for orchestra, voice and piano. He has presented, often in premiere performances, many new
works by European, North and South American composers.

He has been soloist for several seasons at the International Music Institute in Darmstadt, Germany, and has
performed widely in concert, radio and television throughout the United States and numerous other countries. His
program at UCSD and in La Jolla will include the music of Haydn, Busoni, Schoenberg and Beethoven.
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